
PTO Meeting-Minutes January 11, 2007 
 
 

Attending: Jenn Burke, AnnMarie Dunn, Chris Kinnally, Lisa Campbell, Michele Proude, 
Judith Van Hamm, Jacqui Twombley, Lori Perry, Joan MacDonald, Marianne Harte, Sharon 
Striglio, Linda Pompey, Jill Whitcomb, Kim Fuda, Linda Neville and Nancy Sullivan. 
 
Acceptance of minutes: December minutes approved 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Linda reported the approx balance incl. outstanding commitments.  
 
Funding Request(s):  
• MS- $800 for the 8th Grade Celebration    Unanimously approved 
• MS- Christine Frederick is requesting $230.98 to purchase a new camera for the 7th grade. 

Joan MacDonald has a new camera to donate to school system from an HFN family. We’ll 
check if this will fit need.        Tabled 

• MS- Lynda Feeney is requesting $200 for Honor Roll incentive ribbons (500). Pending 
documentation & Mr. Stephens signature    Unanimously approved 

• MS- M. Hanley/L. Feeney are requesting a $200 for the 8th grade NYC trip. Pending 
documentation & Mr. Stephens signature    Unanimously approved 

• HS- Kathy Dubrovsky is requesting $510.26 for 15 magazine subscriptions. A motion was 
made for $250 and look into Genevieve’s for next year.  Unanimously approved 

• HS- K. Dubrovsky/K. McCarthy are requesting $250 to pay the $10 fee & postage for 25 stds 
to participate in “Memory Project”. www.memoryproject.org    Tabled 

 
New Business: 
• Sharon Striglio- Brockton Rox fundraiser game. Tickets cost $3, $5, & $7 (min 50 if we want 

a group to sing National Anthem). Saturday, May 26th?  *More info February 
• Lori Perry- Jacobs Memory Book? If interested could be fundraiser. She’ll look into this. 
• Upcoming events 

o JS & MS Book Fair March 5-10 
o Bingo night? 
o Read-a-thon- last 2 weeks in February 
o MS Staff vs. Students Basketball game Friday March 2nd? 

• BOD meeting from 6:30-7 in the teacher’s lounge before the February 8th PTO meeting. 
Open Issues: 
• HS-Dating Violence Workshop- Tuesday, Jan. 16th, Joan drinks. Nancy & Susan snacks. 
• Lowes Tool Box for Education- grants up to $5K deadline is Feb 15th. This would be used 

for the HS courtyard for benches & picnic tables. Mr. Cochlin would work with students. 
• Genevieve’s 2007- we need to have someone come forward to run this. 
• Hull Does Math- Ms Van Hamm would like one parent for each K-5 to talk to parents at their 

grade level. 
• Dine & Save update- we’ll sell into Feb. We’ve sold 127 books for a $1270 profit. 
• Thank you notes received from Jacobs staff (Polar Express) & K. Wasik (Enchanted 

Learning) 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 

http://www.memoryproject.org/
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